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Release of 2021 GCE O-Level Examination Results 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please take note of the following important information related to the release of the GCE 
O-Level Results on Wednesday 12 January 2022 at 2.00 pm. 
 
1) Only school candidates collecting their results will be allowed entry into the school 
premises via the school main gate/ security post, and they will be expected to observe 
the Safe Management Measures (SMMs) in place. They are reminded to bring their 
SafeEntry token / mobile phone with the SafeEntry app. 
 
2) All school candidates are reminded to be in full school uniform and proper grooming.  
 
3) All school candidates should also bring along their JAE Information Booklet that was 
issued in September 2021. In the event that they have misplaced their booklet, the pdf 
version can be found here.  
 

 
 
4) All school candidates are to report from 1.30 pm to 1.50 pm to the following classrooms. 
  
Sec 4/1: D1-01 
Sec 4/2: D1-02 
Sec 4/3: D1-03 
Sec 4/4: D1-04 
Sec 5/1: D1-05 
 
5) School candidates issued with the Ministry of Health's Health Risk Warning will be 
allowed to collect their results in person if they test negative using the Antigen Rapid 
Test (ART) on the day of the results release before going to school. They will need to 
show a picture with the negative test results (with their name and the date the test was 
administered) to Mr Azuan Tan at the canteen before proceeding to the classroom. 
 
6) School candidates who are unwell or are required to self-isolate due to a positive 
COVID-19 test result should not return to school to collect their results. These students 
may check their results online via Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board’s 
(SEAB) Candidates Portal from 2.45 pm on 12 January 2022. The guide on accessing 
the Candidates Portal (https://myexams.seab.gov.sg) can be found at: 
https://go.gov.sg/2j0grx.   
 
6) School candidates who are eligible for Singpass can use their Singpass account to 
access SEAB’s Candidates Portal. School candidates who are International Students will 
receive their system-generated username via email from 7 January 2022. SEAB’s 
Candidates Portal will be accessible from 12 January to 26 January 2022.  

https://myexams.seab.gov.sg/
https://go.gov.sg/2j0grx
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7) School candidates who are unable to collect their results in person should inform their 
Form Teachers, and can appoint a proxy to collect a physical copy of their results, GCE 
O-Level Certificate and materials on their behalf. Proxies are required to produce their 
NRIC / identification document and a letter of authorization for the school’s verification 
when collecting the results, Certificate and materials. The proxy form can be found on 
page (i) of the 2022 JAE Information Booklet. The collection period is from Wednesday, 
12 January 2022, 4.00 pm – Tuesday, 18 January 2022, 12.00 pm.  

 
The social and emotional support you provide will be especially valuable and crucial in 
helping our teens manage their emotions and be positive when deciding on their next 
steps. Continue to have open conversations with your teen about their interests and 
choices and build their pathways together.  

  
For more resources on providing social and emotional support, affirming your teen, and 
supporting your teen’s transition through post O-Level education, please refer to: 
https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents and tips and advice on Education and Career 
Guidance and supporting children throughout their key education stages 
https://go.gov.sg/parent-guide. You and your teen may also wish to refer to the What’s 
Next pamphlet (https://go.gov.sg/whats-next-nlevel) and available ECG resources on the 
MySkillsFuture Student Portal (https://go.gov.sg/MySFSec).  
 
Please refer to the attached information sheet for more tips and resources on 
supporting your teen.  
 

N-O Level Info 

Sheet for Parents_For GB Inputs_29 Sept.pdf
 

School candidates can also consult their teachers or the school ECG Counsellor, Mdm 
Tay Geok Lian, to help them make an informed decision about their next steps. Please 
refer to the following link / QR code to make an appointment with Mdm Tay.  

https://go.gov.sg/ecglink 

 
 
We wish our graduands all the best for their results. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Christina Lee (HOD Math)  
Bedok View Secondary School 

https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents
https://go.gov.sg/parent-guide
https://go.gov.sg/whats-next-nlevel
https://go.gov.sg/MySFSec

